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CIRCULAR TO PROFESSIONAL INSTITUTIONS 

 

Who should know 

Developers, Architects, Engineers, Contractors and Builders 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The Registered Noise Consultants Scheme (RNCS) was implemented on 1 April 2019 for noise 

assessment report referencing to the Technical Guidelines on Boundary Noise Limit for Air 

Conditioning and Mechanical Ventilation (ACMV) Systems in Non-Industrial Buildings.  We have 

received feedback that the building industry has the impression that RNCS is applicable for any 

acoustic consultancy works. 

 

2 To provide clarity to the building industry that the scope of works of the RNCS pertains to ACMV 

systems, the name of the registered scheme will be changed to “Registered Noise Consultants 

Scheme (ACMV)” with immediate effect.   

 

3 For any enquiries, please let us know through the feedback form available on the NEA website 

at http://www.nea.gov.sg/feedback, myENV or OneService mobile applications.  We would appreciate 

your assistance to disseminate the content of this circular to your members.   

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

KOH JOON HONG 

DIRECTOR 

DEVELOPMENT CONTROL AND LICENSING DIVISION 

 

http://www.nea.gov.sg/feedback
http://www.nea.gov.sg/feedback


 

Cc:  The President  

 Singapore Institute of Architects (SIA) 

 

 The President  

Association of Consulting Engineers Singapore (ACES) 

 

The President  

The Institute of Engineers Singapore (IES) 

 

The President  

The Singapore Contractors Association Ltd (SCAL) 

 

The President  

Real Estate Developers’ Association of Singapore (REDAS) 

 

 


